For information about the Men’s Fellowship Ministry, Pastoral/First Lady Guidance, Women’s Fellowship Ministry, First Lady Speaking engagements, etc.  please contact one of the following:
Pastor and First Lady Donald E. Smith
nffranklin@att.net, ambcwomen@gmail.com, or nffranklin1@gmail.com
For financial questions as far as tithing, building project (memorial wall), and media concerns please contact

Noah Sherfield

nj_sherf@tx.rr.com
For scheduling as far as speaking engagements for Pastor, program information, guest speaker confirmation, and invitations for the church please contact

Kathlean English

ambcoffice@gmail.com
For invitations for different youth department entities and information please contact

Angela Lacy

ambcyouthministry@gmail.com
To order audio or video of sermons from our Pastor or programs held at the church and pricing information please contact
Londie Lemons-Manoy/Vivian McAdoo

ambcmedia@gmail.com
For suggestions or questions about the web site please contact

Londie Lemons-Manoy

ambcwebmast@gmail.com
